GRASSO GARDENS NEWS LETTER

RSC office hours Wednesday & Thursday (11:00-4:30)
Resident Services Coordinator (RSC) Sharon Donofrio can help you.
My job is to provide you with information on your programs and benefits,
Help you acquire the services you need, assist you in filling out paperwork.
You can reach me at 860-448-9070

TVCCA Energy Assistance

Any resident who hasn’t applied for energy assistance should
Contact TVCCA @ 860-425-6681

Rent Recertification’s

Rent Recertification’s are due by March 1st.
If you are not on SRAP program you will need to recertify with GHA.

TENNENT MEETING MARCH 8t 1:30PM
Grasso Garden Community Room

GROTON HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD MEETING

All residents are welcome to attend these meetings.
Meeting will be on Wednesday March 22nd at 3:00 pm
Grasso Gardens Community Room
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770 Poquonnock Rd.
Graton, CT 06340

== Groton PH: 860-445-1526
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Residents of Pequot Village March 2023 Newsletter

IMPORTANT INFORMATION — PLEASE READ!

Recertification notices were delivered the first week of January 2023 as part of
the January newsletter. Please make sure you turn in your paperwork by
March 1, 2023.

*SAVE THE DATES!

» Tenant Meeting 1:00PM Wednesday March 8% @ GG CR
* Property Management Meeting 1:00PM Wednesday March 15" @ PV CR
« Board Meeting will be held at 3:00PM Wednesday, February 22" @ GG CR

CR = Community Room

*ALL are welcome to attend meetings regardless of location!

Buildings & Units

NO SMOKING!

GHA continues to receive complaints from residents and staff of residents
smoking in their units or on the property. When your neighbor can smell your
cigarette or cannabis smoke this impacts the peaceful enjoyment of their unit.
This is also a violation of GHA’s no smoking policy. Violators could be charged
for damages and could lead to eviction.

GROUNDS
LANDSCAPING

GHA will begin their landscaping work in a few months. Please be sure items are
put away or not in the way of possible trimming, cutting, weeding, or mowing.

GHA continues to experience issues with residents not cleaning up the bird seed
on the ground. Keep in mind the area must be kept clean and free so as not to
attract wild animals and vermin.

Also a reminder “Please do not feed any wild animals”! Wild animals can cause
damage to the property.

Thank you for your cooperation!



